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PRESS RELEASE 

Rhode Island Judiciary Implements Updated Online 
Payment Portal 

 

PROVIDENCE, RI – The Rhode Island Judiciary announced the launch of an updated Online Payment 
Portal on Friday that will go live on Monday, May 19. The Online Payment Portal upgrade added 
functionality and is intended to be more user-friendly. 
 
The Online Payment Portal can be utilized by court users to pay court-ordered costs, fines and fees by credit 
card. 
 
The appearance of the Online Payment Portal page has been updated as shown below. The first image is of 
the new homepage; the second image is of the new search page. 
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In addition, the Online Payment Portal now enables court users who are not on a payment plan or who are 
not making a payment to the Rhode Island Traffic Tribunal to make partial payments towards balances 
owed. 
 
For assistance navigating the new Online Payment Portal, users can contact helpdesk@courts.ri.gov.  
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